
P A R E N T   M E E T I N G 

Regarding  

STUDENT SAFETY 

ONLINE 
 

Tuesday, May 24th  
6:00 p.m. EST 

L’Anse Area Schools Cafetorium 
 

 
Members of the Michigan State Police Computer Crimes Unit  

will be holding an open discussion meeting  
to discuss with parents the topic of smart online safety.   

 
Topics will include:  

High Risk Social Media apps, Cyber Bullying, legality of Cyber 
Bullying and other dangers that our children on the internet 

may face and continue to deal with  
as technology is continuously evolving. 

 
This evening session is intended for adults only 

**Members of the Computer Crimes Unit are affiliated with the National 

Center for Missing and Exploited Children and are members of the Internet 

Crimes Against Children Task Force.** 


